Director taster session
Monday 27th September
7pm in the Boathouse
Refreshments will be provided.
This will be an informal gathering of people who are interested in becoming a director of SDT, to let you know what we do, what will be involved and help you decide if it’s something you’d like to do – please come along if you have even a little bit of interest in being involved now or in future.

